
 

From possibility to reality…  
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This week Year 4 have been learn-

ing all about Vikings in their Histo-

ry lessons. The children have been 

studying their Gods such as Odin, 

Thor, Freyja and Loki and the 

worlds in which they lived. The 

children have drawn superb pic-

tures on what they have learned 

as part of their 'WOW Week'. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Well done Year 4! 

Key Dates  

Wednesday 25th April – Year 2 SATs parent 

meeting (8.45am & 2.45pm) 

Thursday 26th April - Mayors Award for 

Writing  

Wednesday 2nd May – Class photos 

Thursday 3rd May – 5SE class assembly 

Tuesday 8th May – Ark Farm visiting Pre-

School and Nursery 

Monday 14th-Thursday 17th May – KS2 

SATs week 

Tuesday 15th May – Y1 parents’ phonics 

meeting (9am) 

Friday 18th May – Teddy bears’ picnic 

Bullying Button 

Don’t forget that you can now report bullying on the school website 

homepage by visiting www.debohun.enfield.sch.uk.  

Remember if you SPOT it, SHARE it, we can STOP it!

Today at De Bohun, Year 3 were given the task of designing road safety 
posters by their teachers for the upcoming school competition! 

There were excellent designs made by Year 3 which showed off their 
knowledge and understanding of road safety. 

 

 
 
 
 

A select few posters will be displayed around the school and also prizes 
will be given out to each year group for the best poster design! 

Year 5 went to the Little Angel Theatre 

and the children embarked on a unique, 

interactive adventure.  

 

They watched ‘Junk’, a puppetry produc-

tion that brings milk bottles, newspapers 

and egg boxes to life, sharing stories 

through the hidden everyday   

magic we can easily overlook. 

 

We are very pleased to announce 

that Nathan in Year 3 has been 

shortlisted for the Enfield Mayor's 

Award for Writing! 

Competition for the shortlist was 

fierce as many Enfield schools en-

tered the competition! 

The final winner will be chosen next 

week at a special event at a school 

in Enfield and we will let you know 

how Nathan gets on. 

 

 

 

Good luck Nathan!  

Another fantastic week at De Bohun! 
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